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HB 1969

Aloha Kakou,

SUPPORT

The Kanaka Council Moku 0 Keawe strongly supports HB 1969. It is very important that we provide the
Bureau of Conveyances information regarding our Kupuna Iwi so there is no question that the identified
locations are protected from developers or excuses of inadvertent finds. There should be no reason for
them to develop a surveyed area where burial preservation and/or mitigation plans are in place. Protect
our Kupuna Iwi.

Pass this bill because it is the right thing to do.

Mahalo nui loa,
Kale Gumapac
Alaka'i




